
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Thursday 21st  December 2023 
Friars’ productions of ‘A Christmas Recipe’ 

and ‘Christmas Around the World’ (see 
page 2 & 3) were a great success! The 

children put their heart and soul into the 
acting and singing, and we had some very 

good feedback from parents and  
governors. 

Whilst everyone is relaxing this  
holiday, please remain vigilant and keep a 

close eye on what your children are  
accessing online. We have strict filtering 

and monitoring systems in school but  
without parental controls, children may 
see content that is not age approptiate. 
Please see link for more information: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children
-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/ 

 
Our Stars 
this week 

are: 

Dates for your diary 

08.01.24 Children return to 
school. Please be here for 9am 
at the latest. 
 
After-school clubs start back 
in the first week of term in 
January 2024! 

 

15.01.24 at 5pm Wick Court 
Farm Parent Meeting for Year 
5 & 6   parents. 
 
16.01.24 Y6 Migration work-
shop at Southwark Heritage 
Centre  
 
09.02.24 Last day of Spring 1  
 

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Absences Punctuality Total Points  

Year 1 26 9 450 

Year 2 24 18 150 

Year 3 13 6 400 

Year 4  33 10 350 

Year 5 17 10 75 

Year 6 5 5 1000 

*Newsflash* 

From Wednesday 1st No-

vember, we are only accept-

ing card payments in the 

school office.  

Overall whole school attendance  for week          
beginning  18/12/2023  is  89.72% 

1st Place Attendance:  Year  6 

1st Place Punctuality:   Year  6 
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                    A Christmas Recipe 



                    Christmas Around the World  

 


